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January 29, 2020 
 
 
To the Honorable Members of the 
  Zoning, Neighborhoods and Development Committee 
City of Milwaukee 
City Hall, Room 205 
 
Dear Committee Members: 
 
 File No. 180724 relates to requirements for certified survey maps and subdivision plats. 
 
 This ordinance revises and updates the City’s requirements and procedures for certified 
survey maps and subdivision plats. More specifically this file repeals and replaces chapter 119 of the 
Milwaukee Code of Ordinances so as it bring it up-to-date with current procedures and state 
regulations.  
 
 Since the file simplifies and clarifies the existing code, the City Plan Commission at its regular 
meeting on January 27, 2020 recommended approval of the subject file. 

 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Rocky Marcoux 
Executive Secretary 

City Plan Commission of Milwaukee 
 

 


